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Thursday, May 21, 2020 ~ Brett Miller, Labor and Employment
Attorney for Butzel Long talks to Frank on Michigan businesses
preparing to reopen must develop, implement and make
available a COVID-19 preparedness and response plan – set for
June 1, 2020, or two weeks after resuming in-person activities,
whichever is later.
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